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PSAT scores have arrived! Any student who wants a copy of their scores can come down to the counseling office to pick them 
up. Scores are also available online if you make a College Board account. 
 
Any seniors who were absent for Advisory on Wednesday, 12/18, please see Mrs. Ridley for some important information 
regarding your diploma and graduation. 
 
Jostens Senior Class Meeting:  Jostens will visit our school for a senior assembly during Advisory period on Wednesday, January 
8th.  They will be presenting information to students about ordering the required cap, gown, and tassel, as well as other optional 
senior class items (graduation announcements, jewelry, clothing, etc.) which can be purchased through Jostens.  Seniors will 
receive a packet of information at the assembly.  Jostens packets will be available in the main office for our CTC students and 
those who are absent that day.  All seniors who wish to participate in the June 4, 2020 MTHS graduation ceremony MUST 
purchase a 2020 cap, gown and tassel through Jostens.  Order forms, along with payment, are due on Jan. 15 & 16. Jostens will 
be here during all lunches on Jan. 15 & 16 to accept orders and answer questions.  Note: seniors should purchase this year’s cap, 
gown and tassel. Due to variations in color, items from previous years should not be worn this year. 
 
Attention Parents to the Class of 2020: Yearbook recognition ads are due by January 31. The cost is $40.00 for 1/8 of a page and 
$80.00 for 1/4 of a page. Here is the link to order: 
 https://www.jostens.com/apps/shop/yrbk_ra_flash.asp?CID=138120&PFID=2019111804173126361 
 
Attention Seniors: It is now time to write your Senior Write Up for the yearbook. Your write up must be submitted by Friday, 
January 24 through a Google Form. You will receive a flyer in Advisory, and flyers are also posted in the hallways. If you have any 
questions, please see Mrs. Wolfe or Mrs. Schiffhaurer. Here is the link to the Google Form:  
 https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdo-
PEdpugIJJ91W7ztecvf8BP5dTZ9Z5M_VG1C7m0SpuVC1w/viewform?usp=sf_link 
 
Attention skiers and snowboarders, there are still spots available for the Vermont trip in February.  See Mr. Oberg, Mr. Enck, Mr. 
Bear, Mr. Maurer, or Mrs. Eshelman as soon as possible for details. 
 
Senior Student Athletes:  Do you plan on playing sports in college?  Will you be participating in National Signing Day on 
Wednesday, February 5, 2020?  Stop in at the Athletic office and complete your questionnaire.  Deadline is January 29, 2020.  
 
Hello Winter!!  All Manheim Township high school students, grades 9-12, who have paid an Activity Fee during the 2018-2019 or 
2019-2020 school year, for a club or sport, can gain entry to all home league wrestling matches and basketball games at no 
charge with the Activity Fee Sticker.  In order to obtain a sticker, BRING YOUR 2019-2020 STUDENT ID to the Athletic Office.  
YOU MUST HAVE YOUR ID TO RECEIVE THE STICKER.  
 
 
 
 
 

TODAY’S   SPORTS  
SPORT VS A/H SITE GAME TIME E.D. BUS TIME 

Frgbasket Bishop McDevitt A Bishop McDevitt HS 3:50 1:50 2:05 
Jvgbasket Lebanon A Lebanon HS Gym 6:00  4:00 
Vgbasket Lebanon A Lebanon HS Gym 7:30  4:00 
Jvbbasket Lebanon H Arena 6:00   
Vbbasket Lebanon H Arena 7:30   

 
 
 
 
 
 


